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Farmington Senior Citizens 6-16-2025 

 

June 16, 2025 

 

Meeting number 928 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:02 PM on Monday, June 

16, 2025, by President Gary Weidenborner.  Sixteen members and one guest were present.   

 

Members enjoyed the dish-to-pass lunch and sundae Monday.  The Club provided ice cream and members 

brought their favorite topping. 

 

At 12:40 PM, Lifespan Scam Prevention Coordinator, Justin McCabe, shared information about current 

scams in the area, especially those impacting seniors.  He used late 1950’s to 1970’s songs to identify the 

scam and how to prevent it.  Members were asked to identify the song, the singer(s), and the date it was 

leased.   Members were awarded cards for correct answers.  Ruth Weidenborner, the member with the most 

cards, won a prize.  Justin provided pamphlets and sheets with information on how to get help for different 

scams.  Justin also said to telephone him if a member is a victim of a scam. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 1:40 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the June 2, 2025 meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  As of June 16, 2025, there is $434.09 in the Treasury.  This includes $15 from 50/50 

Raffle at June 2nd meeting, including the winnings donated back to the Club by Marilyn Eck.   

 

Birthdays:  None 

 

Anniversaries:  None 

 

Sunshine Report: No update 

  

Entertainment: Vice President Ruth Weidenborner 

• At the October 20th meeting, a speaker will discuss Ghost Stories, hopefully some from the 

Farmington area. 

• At one of the fall meetings there will be a presentation on Tiffany Glass. 

• Ruth has not yet received any information from RIT about speakers who might be available. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business: None 

 

Town of Farmington update by President Gary Weidenborner 

• There is work on Route 332 near the intersection of Route 96 to replace the lights. 

• The Town of Farmington Fireworks are Thursday evening, July 3rd. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Marilyn Eck won $9.60 in the 50/50 Raffle and donated it back to the club. 

 

There was no dominos after the meeting. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner closed the regular meeting at 1:50 PM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


